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| Objection

A structure like the one currently proposed would have a catastrophic visual effect on an area of great
historical value and ruin its natural beauty. If the need for such a facility is so pressing that it is
needed in this area surely these environmental considerations should be paramount. Such a
dramatically intrusive structure as the towering chimney would have an irreversible detrimental visual
impact on the countryside for many miles. A facility of such increased size would also seriously change
the character of the local area and generate emissions and much increased heavy traffic, impacting on
the lives of local people and anyone who uses the traffic systems infrastructure. It should be ensured
that those who live near the site should have a clear voice in decisions and the opportunity to influence
developments such as this which so dramatically affect their lives.
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